
  

This year’s collection effort IS different!   We have already collected many 
non-perishable items and we expect food donations to occur before our 
October 2nd shipping.  This year we are asking those who wish to donate 
goods to please use the following Amazon link 

AMAZON WISH LIST FOR THE TROOPS 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1W7FDJUWETFP8?
ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_iJEzhXUUJdkc6

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1W7FDJUWETFP8?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_iJEzhXUUJdkc6

